BSC: Ben Thanh Service Joint Stock Company announces changing place of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 23 Jun 2020, Ben Thanh Service Joint Stock Company announced changing place of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:
1. Place of the General Meeting of Shareholders as announced: Office of Ben Thanh Service Joint Stock Company, No. 390 Nguyen Cong Tru - Cau Ong Lanh Ward - District 1;
2. Place of the General Meeting of Shareholders (after change): Vip 98 Conference Room, Hoa Vien Tri Ky Restaurant, No. 123 Hong Ha - Ward 9 - Phu Nhuan District; 

Other contents related to the Meeting are unchanged.

For a successful Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020, Board of Directors of Ben Thanh Service Joint Stock Company requests the shareholders cooperate. For all questions, shareholders please contact:
Personnel Administration Division - Tel.: (028) 39 140 933 - Fax: (028) 39 140 934

